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Friendly Reminders  

 Please pack your child an extra 

mask  

 Due to some change in weath-

er please pack something 

warm for your child.  

 Due to some children being 

highly allergic to nuts, our 

school is now a nut free 

school.  

 Please note drop off is from 

07:15 to 7:45.  

 Pick up is from 12:00 to 12:30 

or 14:00 to 14:30.  

Upcoming Events  

01 April- Easter egg hunt  

02 April– School closes for end of term  

06 April– School opens  

06 April– 09 April– Parent/ Teacher 
Meetings  

Birthdays  

 

02 April– Ms. Nina  

06 April– Viaan  

14 April– Sofia  

Lets encourage healthy eating habits! 

Eating a healthy snack is beneficial for your child's development. Find the links below 

that give more information on  healthy eating.  

https://eclkc.ohs.acf.hhs.gov/nutrition/article/encourage-healthy-eating-habits 

https://www.cdc.gov/healthyschools/nutrition/facts.htm 

As we thankfully begin another 

month of school we would like to 

thank all our families for adhering to 

our sick policy. It is great to have a 

full class again and have our chil-

dren learning and exploring in our 

school environment. Since we 

opened, due to Covid restrictions 

parents have not been able to see 

our new set up of our class. Pre-

school now has two classrooms and 

children are able to freely flow be-

tween the classes.  Here is a little 

peek at our amazing classroom.  

Our themes this month are Easter, 

Sun, Earth, Moon and stars.  


